
Dear Editor-in-Chief 

We extend our heartfelt greetings. Please note that the authors of the manuscript “Current 

Trend in the Diagnosis and Management of Malignant Pheochromocytoma - Clinical and 

Prognostic Factors” ID: 05223442 are native English speakers and did not seek an editing 

certificate.  

Hope you find this manuscript suitable for the journal.  

 

kind regards,  

Dr. Ayun K. Cassell III – 

 Corresponding author 

 
 


